
 

 

 
 
 
No. 016/25 
 
29th January 2025 
 
 
TO: ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
TUC DISABLED WORKERS CONFERENCE VISITORS – 3RD – 4TH JUNE 2025 
 
The TUC Disabled Workers Conference 2025 will be held from Tuesday 3rd – Wednesday 4th June 
2025 at the Bournemouth International Centre (BIC), Bournemouth.  
 
The Conference sessions will be as follows: 
  
Tuesday 3 June 2025         10:00 am to 18:00pm   
Wednesday 4 June 2025       09.30 am to 17.30pm 
  
The CWU are allowed a limited number of visitors to attend the above Conference and places will 
be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  Due to the need for extra security at all TUC 
Conferences, names and addresses of those wanting visitor tickets must be supplied and tickets 
are not transferable. 
  
Anyone interested in attending will need to contact their Branch initially for funding, to include a 
£15 visitor ticket fee. The easiest way to pay the £15 fee will be for us to transfer it directly from 
your Branch’s account through the rebate system, therefore please contact Angela Niven on 
conferences@cwu.org  with details of which Branch the individual belongs to on 
application.  Alternatively you can send a cheque (made payable to ‘CWU’) addressed to Angela 
Niven at CWU HQ with a covering letter.  Please note that places will not be reserved until the 
£15 fee is received. 
  
Please let me know if you would like to attend the Conference as a visitor by no later than 
midday on Monday 10th February 2025 
  
Any further enquiries with regards this please contact conferences@cwu.org or Angela Niven on 
020 8971 7237. 
  
  
  
Dave Ward 
General Secretary 
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